
 
 

 

 

 

 

Lesson Student Information Form 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
1. Why does Ace-High need my social security number and date of birth? 

For your child, it is necessary to have this information for them to be able to participate in 4-H 

or any other horse or youth association. For an adult, it is equally as important for you to be 

able to participate in the programs that horse associations that we are part of also offer for 

adults. If you or your child decides to show, it is required at each show on the entry form for 

the show.  

2. Will Ace-High share my information with anyone? 

Ace-High and any of its employees will not share your information with anyone other than for 

the purpose of showing or participating in horse associations, as described above. Your 

information is stored securely, and no one other than those authorized have access to the files.  

3. What kind of problems do I need to list? 

Any kinds of health related or other problems (like phobias or allergies) that we need to know 

about. If you or your child has medicine that they are taking that might cause dizziness or 

problems while riding, we need to know about it.  

4. Who do I need to put down as the emergency contact? 

You need to put down someone other than your spouse. If something happens to you or your 

child while you are at Ace-High, we need to be able to get in touch with someone that will 

know what to do.  

 


